
Save the Lost. Equip the Saved. Send the Equipped. 

Lead Minister Bob Blanshan 
Worship & Youth Minister Christian Timm 
Family & Children Minister Dan Locke 

507-534-2704 
205 1st St NE 

Plainview, MN 55964 
plainviewchurchofchrist.org 

 

Monday, December 2, 6pm: Annual Meeting 

Wednesday, December 4, 6pm: Midweek Classes 

Thursday, December 5, 4:30pm: Fare for All 

Thursday, December 5, 6pm: CR  

December 6 & 7: Recycled Christmas Sale 

 

December 8: First Steps Membership Class 

December 21: Blue Christmas 

December 22: Christmas Program 

Worship Attendance: 199 

Livestream Viewers: 29 

General Fund Need: $6,899 

Received: $6,865 

General Fund Need: $328,845 

Received: $293,554 

Message Bob Blanshan | Prayer Christian Timm | Communion Rose Roth 

Service 9am | Fellowship 10:15am | Sunday School 10:30am December 1, 2024 

Scan for events & links: 

Connection Team for December 8: Team D (Jeff & Robyn) 

Meal Team for December 4: Team D (Gail Keel) 



Noisy Offering: It’s the first Sunday of December, and that means 

the buckets are out for Noisy Offering! The change you drop in the 

buckets will go towards youth and children’s ministries. 

Annual Meeting: The annual congregational meeting will be on 

Monday, December 2nd, at 6pm. All active church members are 

invited to participate. 

Nursery and Youth Room Reset: This past week, we swapped the 

locations of the nursery and the youth room to help ease some 

space and noise concerns. The nursery is now downstairs and 

the youth room is upstairs. Moving the nursery items made it 

clear that we need a bit of an update. If you would like to help with 

that, we have a registry set up on Amazon. Scan the QR code on 

the back of the bulletin to check out the list. 

Nursery Volunteers: With so many little ones in the nursery (and 

more on the way!), we need more adults willing to serve every 

other month (or even monthly, if you want!) in the nursery. If this 

sounds like the ministry for you, please let Dan know. 

Fare for All: December’s Fare for All delivery will be on December 

5th. There is a Holiday Pack available, with ham and other items. 

Information and sign ups are on the Welcome Desk. 

Recycled Christmas: The METS will be hosting the annual sale of 

gently-used Christmas items and décor at the church during 

Plainview’s Olde Fashioned Christmas, on December 6-7. Proceeds 

go towards the DAC in Wabasha and providing supplies for the 

PEM school nurse’s offices. 

First Steps Adults: Bob will be teaching the First Steps membership 

class on Sunday, December 8. If you’d like to know more about 

PCC and what it means to be a member, make sure you let Jess 

know that you’d like to attend the class! 

SnoFeast: The Youth Group is attending the annual SnoFeast Winter 

Retreat in Kimball, MN from February 14th-15th. The weekend will 

be filled with worship, games, friends, skiing, snowboarding, 

tubing, great speakers, and delicious food! See Christian for 

registration details.  

Pray for healing and peace for the Ronningen Family. 

Pray for health concerns for Liz Love, Carol Johnson, Doreen Moe, 
and Jennifer and Avery Hancock. Pray for Jean Diel, Tom Thistle, 
and Becky (Ed Nass’s sister) to continue to heal; and for healing for 
Brian Roberson, who has various health issues. 

Susan Yarker, Trudy Forsythe, Caroline Melby, Becca Johnson, 
Holly Haley, Gayle Timm, anonymous people, John Moyer, Ron 
Pauley, and Diane Lovejoy are all in various stages of cancer. Pray for 
their strength and healing. 

Pray for the anonymous people who need healing, who are 
struggling with their mental health, and are dealing with life 
difficulties. 

Babies! Congratulations! Remi Gregory Potaracke (Alicia and 
Kyle’s son) was born 6 weeks early, on November 13th; Sadie Fern 
Jorde (Peggy & Travis’s daughter) was born on November 14th; 
Ralph James Mulholland (Jack & Tia’s son) was born on November 
20th; and Henry Marie Frank (Al & Drew’s daughter) was born on 
November 24th. 

Shoeboxes: PCC collected 124 shoeboxes from the church, and 
the total drop off collection was 346 boxes. Over the week, eight 
volunteers served 28 hours running the collection site. 

New Here? We’re glad to have you! Here’s 
some info about Sunday mornings at PCC: 

• Communion: We take communion every 
week to remember the sacrifice of Jesus on 

the cross. The elements are on the four tables around the auditorium. 
Anyone who has accepted Jesus as their savior is invited to participate. 

• Little Ones: We love having kids in our service! If your kiddo is feeling 
extra squirmy, feel free to borrow a busy bag (by the coat room); you 
are also welcome to take kids aged 0-4 to the nursery (downstairs). 

• Fellowship Time: After service, coffee and treats are served in the 
Fellowship Hall. Grab a snack and visit before Sunday School! 

• Sunday School:  It’s not just for kids! There are Sunday school classes 
for anyone Pre-K to adult. 


